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June 26, 2008    

To:  Chair and Members –  
Public Works and Infrastructure Committee   

Dear Chair and Members of the Committee,  

RE:  P.W. 17.8 
‘Options to Improve Enforcement and Reduce Instances of Illegal Dumping in the Rouge Park’  

I am writing this letter to request that the above item be deferred to the next Public Works & 
Infrastructure Committee meeting.  I am the local councillor representing the affected area and I am 
well aware of the presented issue.  I am eager to participate in the debate and share my input in this 
matter.  

The above issue had already been introduced to the Scarborough Community Council and the 
Council has made a recommendation to defer this issue for six months.  Therefore, I believe your 
committee deferring this item until the next committee meeting will make no difference for the 
Scarborough Community Council.  

I will really appreciate your committee deferring this item to the next meeting so that the local 
councillor, Raymond Cho, could participate in your decision making process.  Thank you for your 
consideration in this matter.   

Sincerely,    

Raymond Cho 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 42 – Scarborough-Rouge River  

http://www.raymondcho.com

